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Parent/Carer 
 
23rd May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Daisies Class – Teeth  
 
As part of our PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education) topic all about healthy living and good hygiene, 
we are planning to start practising our teeth brushing skills. 
 
As part of the Colgate Bright Smiles, Bright Futures scheme we have been donated children’s toothbrushes,  
toothpaste we be using is Colgate Fresh Gel. However, if you wish your child to use a different brand, please 
supply an unopened toothpaste clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
 
I plan to start practising our teeth brushing skills from week commencing 5th June 2023. 
 
Each set of toothbrushes and toothpaste will be stored separately and hygienically and clearly labelled with 
each child’s name. 
 
I have attached a permission slip for your child to take part in this learning and I would be grateful if you could 
sign and return. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Tapiwa Kambanga 
Daisies Teacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------Please return to Daisies Class-------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Meadowfield School – Daisies Class - Teeth  
 

o I give permission for my child to take part in teeth cleaning lessons 
 

o I will provide my own toothpaste 
 

o I DO NOT wish my child to take part in teeth cleaning. 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________ 
 
Signature: ______________________________  Date: _________________________________                        

Parent/Carer Signature 


